

16 th September 2016	
Dear Parents,	
Re: Phonics Workshop	
We would like to invite you to the phonics workshop we will be hosting on Wednesday 5th October at 2pm .	
Please come to the Lower School Hall where Mrs Henning and Miss Tandy will explain how we teach phonics in our school. Following that, you will have the opportunity to join your child in class for some fun phonic activities.	
Please could you indicate on the slip below whether or not you are able to attend.	
Yours sincerely,	
V. Henning	
<u>Literacy Co-ordinator</u>	
Please return to Lower School Reception by Mon 26 th September 2016	
Re: Phonics Workshop Wed 5 th October	
I will/will not be attending	
Child's Name	Year
Parent's Name	
Signed	
Date	